
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

7th July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 8 HPV vaccinations 
  

Staff from Public Health will be visiting school on Tuesday 14th July to carry out the second round of 

HPV vaccinations for Year 8 students. 

 

These will take place in the East Hall from 9.15am. 

 

Those students who took part in the original round of vaccinations earlier this year are all eligible to 

receive the second round and will be reminded to attend by their form tutors next week. In the meantime 

please encourage them to eat a good breakfast that day!  

 

Further information regarding the vaccination can be found at 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/hpv-human-papillomavirus-vaccine/ 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
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